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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 31 December 2019 in respect of certain 

continuing connected transactions under the 2020 Strategic Cooperation Framework Agreement and 2020 

Product Promotion Cooperation Framework Agreement entered into between Kingdee China and 

Shenzhen CloudHub (the “Announcement”). Unless otherwise stated, terms used in this clarification 

announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement. 

 

The Company would like to clarify the typo error on page 4 in the Announcement (only in English 

version), the Directors estimated that for the year ending 31 December 2020, the maximum amount of 

fees to be paid by Shenzhen CloudHub to Kingdee China regarding the promotion of its products will be 

RMB15,000,000 instead of RMB30,000,000. 

 

Saved as disclosed above, all other information in the Announcement remains unchanged. 
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Shenzhen, the PRC, 2 January 2020 
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